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FROM THE CHAPTER
DIRECTOR

There was a great turnout for our
Christmas dinner this month. I would like
to thank Virgil and Crystal for all that
they do for us. I would also like to thank
everyone who contributed and for
coming to celebrate with us.

We had a great year for our ride
participation. Quite a few people did the
Observation Run. It was a great way to
discover new places to ride! Hope to see
you do it all again next year!

We had our yearly blue ticket drawing
this month. Congratulations to all who
won a prize. It pays to come to the
meetings and remember — sign a blue
ticket every time you come!

We have some after-meeting activities scheduled for January, February, March and
April. In January we are doing a chili cook off. There will be prizes for first, second
and third place. If you would like to bring in your chili, please contact me and let
me know. Dlwestern6@gmail.com. We have five people signed up so far but
would like a few more. For February we are doing a game night. As of right now we



are playing left-right-center. If you have other games you think the group would
enjoy, please let me know. March will be take-away bingo. This one is always fun!
Then in April we will do another Night of Mystery. Who was the murderer????

We have door prizes that were not claimed, and we need to have you come get
them. They need to be picked up by February. The winners were Randy Taylor, Rick
B., Fernando Bazo, Sid Ballweg — please contact me.

If you have any ideas for rides, events or after-meeting activities please contact
me. We are always looking for new ideas!

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! See you in January.

FROM THE ASSISTANT
CHAPTER DIRECTOR

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS:
. Richard & Roxi, ride an Ultra!

It pays to attend the monthly
chapter meetings!

Be sure to come
to the 1st meeting of 2024
in January!

Thank you to everyone who participated

in all of the rides, drawings, and raffles

this year! We had a fun time and it's all
thanks to you!




FROM THE SECRETARY
& WEBMASTER

« It was great seeing everyone at the
Christmas Party! The food was
fantastic - I had to try at least a
little of everything! :)

« Virgil thanks the whole H.O.G.
Chapter for attending all of the
eents and rides this year.

« H-D Membership App

o It was recently discovered that some of you are somehow outside of the
"geo-fence" - specific location where the check-in button will pop-up -
and it seems to happen with both Apple and Android phones.
Unfortunately, I don't know how to fix this as it has to do with
technology we have no control over - either the App itself or the phone's
location system. Bear with us as we try to figure it out please!

o If and when you have an issue with the new H-D Membership App,
PLEASE let me know and I'll do my best to help you out!

A HUGE THANK YOU
to all who donated to the

sock drive.

GOT A ITEMS DONATED:
PAI R 503 pairs of socks
172 pairs of unders
GIVE A 69 shirts
PAI R TOTAL: 744 items to donate!!
GIFT CARD WINNERS:

$200 - Jim Duhr
$100 - Chuck Grant
$50 - Butch Fernstandt




FROM THE TREASURER
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« Members who still need to to pick
their badges! See Crystal at the
Dealership or John at the next
meeting.

. If you're looking for HOG Chapter
badges, patches, or rockers, see
Crystal.

o Badge prices have gone up
and are now $11.50.

« The Treasurer Report will be posted
at the raffle table only on Meeting
Days. If you have questions or
concerns, contact John.

— ‘ FROM THE ROAD CAPTAIN

e Thanks to the 7 people who attended last
e month's dinner at Lone Girl in Waunakee

There will be no Chapter Dinner in
December due to the holiday.

We plan to have a survey for what we
can do to improve on or update the
Chapter Dinners for the January meeting.

2024 Ride Planning Meeting

« Meeting planned for Saturday, March 2nd at 2pm before the Chapter meeting.
- If anyone wants to ride & has a destination in mind for next year's riding
season, please reach out to me via email michael@madisonhog.com or

text to 262-501-0098 or reach out to the Chapter on our Facebook HOG
Page.




FROM THE H-D OF
MADISON GENERAL
MANAGER

« HOG Renewal

o Time to start thinking about
renewing your membership to
the Local Chapter! It's $20
per household, and each
member must fill out their
own form.

o There is no longer a Life
Membership option for HOG
Members, but those who are
already Lifetime Members are
grandfathered in.

o Any questions? Contact
Crystal, Alissa, or Nikki at the
Dealership!

« Reminder to get in your HOG Miles for RIDE 365 - the last day to enter them
is December 30. We cannot backdate the entry of the miles and they must
be entered before 2024 begins! We need VIN and a photo/proof of the milage
before we can enter them.

o Bikes in storage will be added to the database by the team here at the
Dealership.

« Customer Appreciation is on Saturday, December 16.

o We'll have food from 11am till gone, Santa & Mrs. Claus will be available
from 11am - 2pm, and door prizes.

o The "after-party" on the second floor will start around 4:30pm and there
will be an open bar.

« Check out the ads below to see what specials the Dealership has before the
holiday season is over!

« What's left of the Christmas ornaments are out on the floor - get yours before
they're gone!




the stocking,
you'll be sure to get some holly cheer!

Celebrate St. Nick and stuff his stockings by coming in to the Dealership.

« SHOWROOM FLOOR: Our December In-Store Stocking Stuffer promotion on
all remaining new 2023 models.**

« APPAREL: 15% off licensed apparel and accessories

« PARTS & ACCESSORIES: 15% off P&A home storage items

*Promotion valid November 28 — December 16, 2023. P&A home storage items include cleaning
supplies, bike covers, and battery tenders. Items must be in-stock with no previous mark-downs.
Some exclusions may apply. Offer subject to change. While supplies last. See Dealership for details.

**Promotion valid December 1 — 30, 2023. Some exclusions may apply. Subject to availability. See
Dealership for complete details.

=
GIFT WITH PURCHASE

EXCLUSIVE HARLEY-DAVIDSON"
50" x 60" EMBROIDERED BLANKET

Wil

STOP IN TODAY




W’N ’ ! R Get full details about our Winter Storage program at
hdofmadison.com/winter-storage
PICKUP WITHIN 50 MILES PROVIDED
AT NO ADDITIONAL CHARGE

RESERVE YOUR SPOT TODAY

1 @2023 H-D or its affiliates. H-D, Harley, Harley-Davidson and the Bar & Shield logo are among the trademarks of Harley-Davidson Motor Company,

UPCOMING EVENTS ¥ .*

There will be no
for the month of December!

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16 CUSTOMER APPRECIATION

Enter to win DOOR PRIZES throughout SATURDAYEDECENRERS16"
the day '
FOOD from 11am till gone
SANTA & MRS. CLAUS will be here
from 11am - 2pm

The AFTER-PARTY starts on 2nd Floor




around 4:30pm with an open bar!
(21+ only please!)

RIDE365 miles are DUE by December
30, 2023 to be counted for the Riding
Season. We CANNOT backdate your
miles!

P ) If you haven't submitted your current
milage for 2023, you must bring a photo
i A of your current milage - and your VIN
”ID[355 number to the Dealership.
The Dealership MUST verify your miles

for them to be added to the database.

If you have any questions, reach out to
Crystal, Alissa, or Nikki at the Dealership!

Saturday 23rd
OPEN 9am - 5pm

Sunday 24th, Monday 25th,
& Tuesday 26th
CLOSED Christmas Eve Day,
Christmas Day, and day after
Christmas

HOLID AYS" Wednesday 27th through

Friday 29th
OPEN 9am - 6pm




Wednesday 27th through
Friday 29th
OPEN 9am - 6pm

Saturday 30th
OPEN 9am - 5pm

Sunday 31st
CLOSED New Year's Eve Day

Monday, January 1st, 2024
CLOSED New Year's Day

Tuesday 2nd
OPEN 9am - 6pm

JANUARY H.O.G.

“\p.D\SON CHAprEk SATURDAY, JANUARY 6

Social Hour starts at 3:30pm
Meeting starts at 4:30pm
Y, CHILI COOK OFF
: Bring your Chili to the meeting and
compete for first, second and third place.

HAR 1[1]
LEY DWNERS GR If you would like to bring in your chilj,

please contact me and let Dennis know
at Dlwestern6@gmail.com.

SAVE THE DATE

. January 6th: CHILI COOK-OFF

o If you'd like to participate, contact Dennis a Dlwestern6@gmail.com

. February 3rd: Game Night
o Right now it's Left-Right-Center, but if you have other ideas or games to
bring, do so!

. March 2nd:



o Before the Meeting: Ride Planning at 2pm
o After the meeting: Take-Away BINGO
. April 6th: Night of Mystery
o Remember the Trailerpark event we had after a meeting? Like that, but
with a new theme!

On or off the bike, H-D' Membership
connects, empowers, and rewcrds
our community, enhancing the
Harley-Davidson experience.

LEARN MORE

- DENNIS LEMOINE, Director:
o Phone: 608-698-9741
o Email: dennis@madisonhog.com
« JOEY MATHEWS, Asst. Director
« NIKKI HENNENFENT, Secretary & Webmaster:
o Email: nikki@hdofmadison.com
o Phone: 608-221-2761
« ALISSA RIEDL, Membership:
o Email: alissa@hdofmadison.com
o Phone: 608-221-2761
« JOHN BENNETT, Treasurer
o Email: john@madisonhog.com
« MICHAEL PFLUGHOEFT, Head Road Captain:
o Email: michael@madisonhog.com
o Cell: 262-501-0098
« CRYSTAL MUNDT, Dealership General Manager.
o Email: crystal@hdofmadison.com
o Phone: 608-221-2761

Madison H.O0.G. Chapter Website:
hdofmadison.com/Mad-HOG-Members
OR
madisonhog.com

Submissions for the newsletter are due by the 1st of each month.




